
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             10th June 2018  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
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http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 

 This Sunday Evening 10th June:  
 *   An ensemble from  
The Australian Chamber Choir  
will sing at the 5pm Student Mass. 

Australian Chamber Choir 6 directed by Douglas Lawrence 
Ailsa Webb, Elizabeth Lieschke, Elizabeth Anderson,  
Stewart Webb, Kieran Macfarlane, Nicholas Retter 

PRELUDE: Kyrie- Jean Langlais 
ENTRANCE: Hail, gladdening light- John Stainer 
THE MASS: The Mass For Four Voices- william Byrd 
RESPONSORIAL: PSALM 23- T A Walmisley 
COMMUNION MOTETS 1: O Sacrum Convivium 
O sacred feast, in which Christ is received, the memory of his passion renewed, the 
mind filled with grace and a promise of future glory given to us. ALLELUIA 
2: I will not leave you comfortless- William Byrd 
FINAL: Down to the river to pray - Traditional arranged by Philip Lawson 

Next Saturday Evening 16th June: 
 * Patrick Lawrence will play our  
heritage pipe organ at the 6pm Vigil Mass. 

 
 

Next Sunday Evening 17th June: 

* St Carthage’s Music Group will lead the 
singing at the 5pm Student Mass. 

 

On Sunday Evening 24th June: 

* Excelsis – the thirty voice Choir  
will return to the 5pm Student Mass. 



 
 

 

 

This is the Final weekend when Parishioners and 

friends are invited to contribute to our local St 

Vincent de Paul Winter Appeal. 

Thank you to all our generous supporters who 

enable this remarkable work to continue. 

Remember on Monday 18th June we hope at least 

two or three extra volunteers will join the ranks 

and help out. 

The meetings are held monthly at The Parkville 

Hotel (Naughtons) in a room adjacent to the dining 

area. 

Enquiries please ring 

 President David 0412 553 720  

or  

Peter 0413 754 523. 



 

CatholicCare and St Vincent’s Health Australia recently partnered to 

support Iraqi and Syrian refugees by housing them in self-contained 

units on the site of St Vincent’s Health Care Services in Eltham, 

Melbourne. Known as The Eltham Project, the units provided much 

needed temporary emergency accommodation to dozens of refugee 

families and individuals. 

Unfortunately, the refugee housing project is due to conclude at the 

end of September this year. 

Netty Horton, recently appointed CEO of CatholicCare, has put out an 

urgent call for volunteers from the Melbourne community to help Iraqi 

and Syrian refugee families look for and transition into new longer term 

accommodation. 

CatholicCare is also keen to hear from anyone in the community who 

may have information on low-cost accommodation for medium to long 

term lease. This could be anything from houses, apartments, villa 

units, bungalows, granny flats or cabins in Melbourne. 

Any offers of assistance, from volunteering to real estate, are welcome. 

CatholicCare may be contacted by phone, email or via their website. 

• Phone: (03) 9287 5555 

• Email: catholiccare@ccam.org.au   

• Web: www.ccam.org.au   

mailto:catholiccare@ccam.org.au?link_id=4&can_id=d3cdf56b0f1ab876b76628ccad880c70&source=email-join-the-action-against-srss-income-cuts&email_referrer=email_336454___subject_442535&email_subject=we-can-welcome-refugees-and-their-families-it-is-time-to-bringthemhere
http://click.actionnetwork.org/mpss/c/3AA/ni0YAA/t.2hu/GvAtSnOgTE-MHqQbVlA7Pw/h4/G1kE0wZWZOMZOIfV8HKLaoRONorMYz4syPV95CFOuzF9V1Uowec-2Bm48Pb4BORfwrL26qgJvTyAN0sIL4RZZzNgNbCoXIpzSSar0BgReJowVSmynIQCRk7R2tKe4sRE8rw1wyxunnYx22eMZpVVs1XjoQhKvbTS-2Btn5K005GEwYKtDFY7GqvdNELdOgxswbZaNjGlCKXkkOySYCXdAo01mVtwNBgZbA5nenA5Lpya6iv4-2FCdZqTjTOZvoiTlJq5wBiF6evxF-2F4aHkdOXC1H3doIvXqeTQWrp-2BfRrmALTKyF56M3726EfEfQJ-2Bb2SyBlmgcLqohdM14GbWDjj5zwpIYg-3D-3D


 

 

 

Thursday 14th June 

07:30pm 

Venue to be advised 

 

1947: When now Begins 

Elizabeth Asbrink 

 

Enquiries:       

Evan John 0407 545 413 

 

 

Tuesday 19th June 10.00am 

Note: Different Venue for  

June + July Meetings 
 

Vanity Fair  

William Thackeray 

Enquiries:    

 Carolyn 0401 732 415 



    



 



 


